
COUNCIL OF EUROPE

Mr Jesper Hjortenberg
Chair of lhe CDPC

Strasbourg, 3 June 2014

Dear Mr Hjorlenberg,

1 refer to your Ietter daled 25 March concerning the implemenlabon of Pie Committee of Ministers
decision of 10 April 2013 on lhe review of Council of Europe conventions in which you request the
PC-OC to provide concise and wrilten feedback to the CDPC on lhe implementation/assessmenl wilh
regard to lhe conventions for which it is responsible.

lIs my pleasure to inform you that the PC-OC discussed your lelter during its lasI plenary meeting
from 19 lo 21 May 2014 and concluded that a reply on lhe substance should be prepared for approval
during its nexi plenary meeting on 18-20 November 2014. You wiII find this conclusion reflected in the
Iist of decisions of lhe 661h plenary meeling of lhe PC-OC (doc PC-OC (2014) 02, iteni 3).

1 wiIl be happy to answer any further related questions during lhe upcoming meebng of the CDPC.

Yours sincerely,

w

Joana Gomes Ferreira
Chair of lhe PC-DC
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